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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
October 18, 2021 
 

 

TOWN OF AMHERST’S AUDUBON 
NEIGHBORHOOD FORUM POSTPONED 

 
(Town of Amherst, NY) – The Town of Amherst’s Audubon Neighborhood Forum has been 
postponed and a new meeting date will be announced soon. The meeting was originally scheduled 
for 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, October 20, 2021.  
 
This postponement will not impact the remaining Neighborhood Forums. The next meeting will be 
held as scheduled at 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, October 27 at East Amherst Fire Company Community 
Room. 
 
Updates will be provided at www.amherst.ny.us.  
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